
 
 
 
May 25, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Christy Mazza 
Bartlett Examiner 

  
 
RE: 16-FOIA-126 Bartlett Train Station Accident Data 
 
Dear Ms. Mazza: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On May 11, 2016, we received your request for accident data for the crossing at the Bartlett train station 
for the past five years.  Specifically, how many accidents, both vehicular and pedestrian, have occurred 
at this location (“Request”).   

 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Safety Department states that between 2011 and May 16, 2016, 
there have been three (3) accidents involving trains in Bartlett:  
 

• Two (2) involved vehicles – one accident occurring at Oak Ave., and one accident 
occurring at Western Ave.; and 

• One accident involved a pedestrian at the Bartlett Station. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 




